
 
 

 

April’s Entertainment 
 

Music w/ Lorriane - Apr.1st, 15th & 29th 
Old Bones - Apr.2nd 

Jim & I – Apr.7th Apr. 20th 
Ted Hamill Trio – Apr. 8th 

Accordion w/ Elsie – Apr.8th 
Rusty Notes – Apr.9th 

Dance w/ Vance – Apr.10th, 24th 
Mood Indigo – Apr.15th 
Robin Ranger – Apr.16th 

Music w/ Rianna – Apr.17th 
Ted Hamill – Apr.22nd 

Me’s Group w/ Jim – Apr.24th 
Jamie Philp – Apr.25th 

Road Worn Chaps – Apr.29th 
Jamie Gerow – Apr.30th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

       

   

  

  

   

     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST & FOUND CART 
Will be in the Gathering 

Place on the first floor on…. 
 

March 15th 
11AM – 3PM HOMEgrown  

Southbridge Pinewood 

Our Vision: Bridging lives together with meaning and purpose. 

Our Mission: To provide quality care and services through innovation and 

excellence. 

Homegrown newsletter was designed to inform residents, family, friends, and staff of home 
news, updates and fun facts. To submit information or ideas please contact Cliff Shawanamash 

(Recreation manager) at 577-1127 Ext. 228 or email at 
cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.com 

 
 

Scan with your 
device & find us 

on Facebook. 

 

 

 

We just like to take this time to honor an amazing 
employee of Pinewood. Thomas Kopachynski works in 
the kitchen as one of our cooks, making delicious meals 
for the residents. And when he’s not doing that, he will 

often volunteer to cook our meals for the Friends & 
Family and Silver Spoons and all the Employee 

Appreciation meals, and when he‘s not doing all that, 
he’s also the Vice President for the Union Executive. 

Helping is definitely in his blood, his teamwork and want 
to make this home a better place for residents and staff 
alike is proof that not angels are in heaven. Thank you, 
Thomas, for all your hard work and dedication to our 

residents. 

EMPLOYEE 

mailto:cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.ca


 
 

The Tuck Cart will be open on the first 

 

 

 

   

RESIDENTS BILL OF RIGHTS 

 
1. Every resident has the right to be treated with courtesy and respect and in a way that fully recognizes the 

resident’s inherent dignity, worth and individuality, regardless of their race, ancestry, place of origin, 
colour, ethnic origin, citizenship, creed, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, age, 

marital status family status or disability. 
2. Every resident has the right to have their lifestyle and choices respected. 

 

Southbridge Pinewood acknowledges that Thunder Bay is built on the traditional territory of the Anishinabek, 
which includes the Ojibwa of Fort William First Nation, signatory to the Robinson-Superior Treaty of 1850. We 

also acknowledge the contributions of the Métis peoples. 

Resident Council 
Fundraiser 

Last month we held a BBQ 
burger sale on March 21st 

for our fundraiser, we 
raised $168. Thanks to 

everyone who came out 
to support our Resident’s 

Council.  
For April we will be doing 
a “Guess the Number of 
Jellybeans” each guess 
will be $2, and you can 

win half the pot as well as 
all the Jellybeans. You can 

purchase tickets every 
Friday we offer Popcorn 

at the Fish Tank Free to all 
Residents, Staff/Students 
and Volunteers as well as 

all visitors, Dorothy 
Comes each week from  

1-3. 
 

This month she will also 
be selling Easter Sunday 

Tea & Pie Tickets they are 
$2:00 each (For Visitors, 

Residents are free) 
Come out and support our 

Resident Council. And 
don’t forget our monthly 

50/50 draw. 
 

Spiritual Services 

 
Roman Catholic Service 

(Every Tuesday) 
Salvation Army Service 

(Second Sunday of the month) 
Lutheran Church Service 

(Last Thursday of the Month) 
Christian Reform Church Service 

(Last Sunday of the month) 
Bible Study with Rianna 

(April 4th) 
Spiritual Songs w/ Sherri 

(April 6th) 
 

Every Sunday morning, Sunday TV Mass and 
Hymn Sing is put on the RHA’s TVs. 

Photo Corner Volunteer/Student News 

This month we have 3 high school students 

from Westgate High School; Eli, Bryjette and 

Paige and 1 student from St. Pats; Addisen  

joining us for their co-op hours. You’ll all get to 

meet them at our programs or during 1:1 visits. 

Resident Council & Food Council 
Voting for Resident Council Present and Vice President will 

be taking place on April 8th during the Resident Council 
meeting. 

The next Residents Council Meeting will be on April 8th, 
2025 at 1:30 in the Activity Room. Food Committee will 

take place following the Residents Council Meeting.  
All residents are welcome to attend. 

 

“As you were you will always be, 
treasured forever in our memory.” 

 

Stanley Kincaid 

1949-2025 
 

Joyce Zatti 

1929-2025 
 

Trudi Fanti 

1932-2025 

April’s Birthdays 

Donna Farrow  April 1st 

Howard Nash  April 2nd 

Muriel Merritt  April 3rd 

Helvi Ponka  April 3rd 

Lorrian Hatley  April 10th  

Phylis Hogan  April 11th  

Beverley Valvasori April 11th  

Gail Beerthuizen April 16th  

Carmela Malanych April 23rd  

Pat Podlewski  April 23rd 

Bard Romano-Evans April 25th  

Elwin Romaniuk April 29th 

Judy Koval  April 29th  

 

 

 

"Spring is when you feel like whistling even with a shoe full of slush."  
~ Doug Larson ~ 

 


